
The  purpose  of  this  story  was  to  share  the  good  news  of  an  'Excellent  Progress'

designation by the state for Haynes-Inman Education Center.  The state shares report

card data for schools every year, but this story was an opportunity to shine a light on a

population of students who are not usually included in these releases. The story aired

on GCSTV, YouTube as well as Facebook and Instagram in September 2024. It supports

effective  communication  by  sharing  this  school's  status  with  a  greater  audience.

Haynes-Inman  Education  Center  is  a  very  special  school,  and  they  deserve  to  be

highlighted for  the great  things that  are happening there for  students.  This  story was

very  well  received  by  folks  in  the  EC  community,  the  school  staff  and  others.  It  was

viewed online nearly 7,000 times with many positive comments on social media.


